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December 28, 2020 
 
Via electronic submission 
 
The Honorable Ronald Kouchi 
President of the Senate 

 
The Honorable Scott Saiki 
Speaker of the House of Representatives 

 
Re:  Hawai‘i Revised Statutes § 37-52.5 (a) – administratively established new accounts  
 
Dear President Kouchi and Speaker Saiki: 
 
 As required by HRS § 37-52.5(a), the Judiciary respectfully submits this report to the 
Legislature on the following administratively established new accounts: 
 
Account No. S-21-231-J  Enhancing the Hawaii Drug Court FY21 -- $246,543.00 
Justification for the establishment of the account or fund:  To enhance court operations and 
services, and improve the quality and intensity of services based on needs assessments, by 
creating a robust database and receiving training and technical assistance (TTA) for program 
staff. 
 
Source of revenue:  U.S. Department of Justice, office of Justice Programs, CFDA No.: 16.585. 

 
 If there is any additional information that you would like to have regarding these 
particular federal grants, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Rodney A. Maile 
      Administrative Director of the Courts 
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